
Sanilac Intermediate Board of Education 
Regular Meeting January 18, 2021 

 
 
Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic in the State of Michigan, the Sanilac ISD Board of Education has 
suspended/cancelled the regular scheduled board meeting for January 18, 2021. 

  

The next regular meeting will be held on Monday, February 8, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the Sanilac Career 

Center, 175 East Aitken Road, Peck, MI. 

Cynthia Nunn, SISD Board Secretary 


